
 

Welcome to the 2022/2023 school year.  We are very excited to share all the information regarding 

6th grade science camp.  We plan to attend Thousand Pines Outdoor Science Camp the week of 

November 1st – 4th.  Please see below for important dates to remember: 

 

• Monday, August 15th ~ email sent to parents to get a head count of students who will 

be attending 

• Friday, August 19th ~ email sent to parents to register online for 6th grade camp 

• Tuesday, August 30th ~ 6th grade Parent Meeting via zoom (Thousand Pines will be 

presenting) 

 

The total cost for camp is $350.  Please make a note of the camp payment schedule below, and 

write check installments to BRE PTA with one of the following options:  

 

 ⇨ Pay in full on August 29, 2022 ~ $350 

          or 

 ⇨ 1st Installment due August 29th ~ $150 

     2nd Installment due September 12th ~ $100 

     3rd Installment due October 3rd ~  $100  

 

We encourage all sixth graders to attend camp, as it is not only an enjoyable way to get to know 

one’s classmates in a camp atmosphere but also a great way to experience science in an outdoor 

setting. The curriculum taught at Thousand Pines meets the 6th grade Common Core Standards 

for science.  

 

We also strongly encourage all sixth graders to purchase a sixth-grade t-shirt for $20 regardless of 

whether they attend camp or not.  The sixth-grade t-shirt is worn during certain school events, on spirit 

days (Friday), and during any field trips taken this year.   

 ⇨T-shirt money ($20) due in September, exact date TBD  (this is a separate 

 payment from the camp fee) 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email your child’s teacher at the following addresses:   
 

Mrs. Alba   melissa_cisnerosalba@chino.k12.ca.us 

Ms. Schaffer  georgina_schaffer@chino.k12.ca.us  

Mrs. Zaldivar  melissa_zaldivar@chino.k12.ca.us 

 


